

September 7, 2023

RECEIVED SEP 1 2 2023

Mr. Ivan Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan,

This is an update to the correspondence dated August 11th regarding Federal employees on temporary appointment including, non-career employees, now eligible to voluntarily enroll in a Federal Employee Dental and Vision Insurance Plan (FEDVIP) program.

The FEDVIP enrollment period for existing non-career employees has changed. The enrollment period opened August 11th and will now remain open through Sunday, October 10, 2023, two weeks longer than originally communicated.

We have enclosed the updated mandatory Stand-Up Talk which outline the change.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

James Lloyd Director

Contract Administration (NALC)

Enclosure

Mandatory Stand-Up Talk

September 7, 2023

Special enrollment period extended for pre-career employees to participate in dental, vision benefits.

The Postal Service announced on August 11, 2023, that pre-career employees are now eligible for the Federal Employee Dental and Vision Insurance Program (FEDVIP).

The special enrollment period for pre-career employees has been extended through October 10, 2023. After that date, you will only be able to enroll during the annual benefits open season or within 60 days of a qualifying life event.

To enroll, go to www.benefeds.com ("w-w-w DOT b-e-n-e-f-e-d-s DOT com") or call 1-877-888-FEDS. The TTY number is 1-877-889-5680.

To stay abreast of the benefits available to you, sign up for text message updates by texting "PRECAREER" to 39369. Standard rates may apply.

Thanks for the great job you do every day.

###